Office of School Board Members December 4, 2000
Board Meeting of December 13, 2000

Demetrio Pérez, Jr., M.S.

SUBJECT: REQUEST THAT THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE COUNTY,
FLORIDA, DIRECT THE SUPERINTENDENT TO PARTICIPATE IN THE
‘DRIVERCHECK’ PROGRAM FOR ALL PUBLIC SCHOOL BUSES

The purpose and intent of this item is to request that the School Board of Miami-Dade
County, Florida, participate in the ‘DriverCheck’ program for all public school buses. This
program is recognized by its familiar “How’s My Driving” decal, and is a safety
enhancement program used by thousands of companies in the U.S. and Canada to
promote safety and reduce collision frequency and costs.

Details of this item are forthcoming.



